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The dash–17 amendment allows local governments to once again avoid rezoning 

land inside UGBs – the politically more difficult, but necessary, action – to allow more 

housing and to remove unnecessary local barriers to development. With 70 percent 

of all housing and all residential lands zoned for detached single-family housing – the 

most expensive and land-consuming type of housing – we can and must build better 

inside our UGBs, by allowing even more housing types and more affordable housing. 

 

The strict urban growth boundaries are part of what makes Oregon so incredible. 

Build UP not OUT.  

 

Check out Strong Towns organization for more info. It helped inform me on issues 

like this.  

 


